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Continuation of the brainstorm on 5th and 6th of December

Brainstorm event (in person and online, NTNU):
· Determining initial activities of joint project;
· Discussion on potential partners; participation of already invited partners.

On the 5th and 6th of December, 2023, an experience exchange trip event was held in Tartu, Estonia, organized by Estonian University of Life Sciences (EMU) as part of project No. EEA-RESEARCH-170-RC. 

[bookmark: _Hlk153122379]At the end of the experience exchange trip, Janna Cropotova from the Norwegian University of Science and Technology (NTNU) continued the discussion on project proposal preparation. The in-person meeting was attended by representatives from NTNU, EMU, LatHort (30 people in total). Presently, open call https://era4health.eu/nutribrain-2024/ is offered for discussion, and project submission would be in January of 2024. The other proposed research funding programme was https://www.interregeurope.eu/ , for which open calls were projected in approximately the first quarter of 2024. The attendants agreed on the preparation of a short overview of the project idea from NTNU so that work can be continued on project proposal preparation.
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